
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 4, 2020 
 
BULLETIN #1396 
 
Re: Commissioner Issues Notice Urging Continued Additional Living Expenses (ALE) 

to Wildfire Victims 
 
California Insurance Commissioner Ricardo Lara has issued a notice urging all 
admitted and non-admitted insurers to cover additional living expenses (ALE) for 
policyholders who remain under emergency evacuation or whose homes are 
otherwise inaccessible or uninhabitable due to the recent wildfires. 

To read all the details, please click here to view the CDI notice in full. 

 

http://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-opinion/upload/Notice-ALE-Extension-Wildfire-Evacuations.pdf

